Attention Carriers: 

May 20, 2003

Effective immediately: 

       All drivers entering a Worthington Steel facility will be required to wear safety glasses.  Worthington will be enforcing their safety policy that requires all drivers to wear safety glass when inside the building.  Please make sure that your drivers are aware that they will be required to wear safety glasses and if they do not have safety glasses, they will be required to purchase them prior to being loaded.

